

Office of the General Manager

May 3, 2016

VIA EMAIL

Ms. Caryn Mandelbaum Environment Now

Mr. Matt O'Malley

San Diego Coastkeeper

Mr. Bruce Reznik Los Angeles Waterkeeper

Ms. Rita Kampalath Heal the Bay

Mr. Paul Herzog Surfrider Foundation

Dear Ms. Mandelbaum, Mr. O'Malley, Ms. Kampalath, Mr. Reznik, and Mr. Herzog:

The Metropolitan Water District of Southern California (Metropolitan) acknowledges the receipt of your letter dated April 11, 2016, regarding comments on Metropolitan's draft 2015 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP) from Environment Now, Los Angeles Waterkeeper, Heal the Bay, San Diego Coastkeeper, and Surfrider Foundation.

Metropolitan thanks you for your comments. Staff is reviewing and considering your comments in its preparation of Metropolitan's final 2015 UWMP.

Sincerely,

Edgar Fandialan Sr. Engineer

Water Resource Management

EF:vsm



Office of the General Manager

May 3, 2016

Katherine S. Poole Senior Attorney Natural Resources Defense Council 111 Sutter Street San Francisco, CA 94104

Dear Ms. Poole:

The Metropolitan Water District of Southern California (Metropolitan) acknowledges the receipt of your letter dated April 11, 2016, regarding Natural Resources Defense Council's comments on Metropolitan's draft 2015 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP).

Metropolitan thanks you for your comments. Staff is reviewing and considering your comments in its preparation of Metropolitan's final 2015 UWMP.

Sincerely,

Edgar Fandialan Senior Engineer

Water Resource Management

EF:vsm